
Priority Park Projects
In 2023, Friends of Katahdin Woods & Waters provided $2.7 million in direct
funding to the National Park Service for critical investments in visitor infrastructure,
as well as projects that will help NPS better protect and understand the natural and
cultural resources of Katahdin Woods and Waters National Monument. This
funding was made possible by years of dedicated support from our members and
contributors to the A Monumental Welcome Campaign. Thank you!

Project List
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Enhancing Visitor Experience

Loop Road Overlook Redesign

Signage Planning and Implementation

Wayside Planning and Implementation

Visitor Improvements on Hunt Farm Parcel

Maintenance and Improvements to Northern Campgrounds

and Picnic Areas

Paint and Maintenance on Lean Tos and Outhouses

Paint and Maintenance on Haskell and Big Spring Huts

Road Maintenance and Improvements for 2024 and 2025

Repair and Rehabilitate Lunksoos Shop

Understanding and Protecting Natural and Cultural

Resources

Atlantic Salmon Passage Improvements

Inventory of Threatened Canada Lynx and Other Mammals 

Bog Lemming Inventory

Cultural Resource Inventory

Supporting NPS Hiring, Programming, and Planning

Wabanaki Youth Interns

Night Sky Programming

Education Specialist

General Management Plan

Follow progress online in our eNews, social media, and friendsofkww.org/blog


